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On behalf of the citizens of the United States of America, congratulations to
the people of Madagascar as you celebrate the anniversary of your
independence on June 26.

The American people honor our relationship with Madagascar and its people,
and we strongly support our mutual efforts to assure regional and
international security, improve and sustain economic development, and protect
the health and dignity of all people.
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